
 

27th June 2017 

 

Dear Families, 

 

We need your help!  As part of our Family Project this year, we are putting together a Family Photo Album 

and would like to invite our pupils' families to send us two very short video clips and a photo to support 

our creation.  

 

We would like you to send the following: 

• One 5 second video clip of a hug  

• One 5 second video clip of someone in your family doing the Makaton sign for 'Wonder' 

• One family photo of a special moment you are happy to share 

  

The hug can include as many of your family members as you wish and any family member can do the 

Makaton sign. Please say the word 'Wonder' while you sign it. We have put two sample videos on the 

Performing Arts News page of our website www.riversideschool.org.uk.  

  

We plan to use the videos and photos as part of a background for a live performance of our Family Project 

in school on 18th July. The video can be filmed on your mobile phone, on a tablet or on a camera. It really 

is quite simple and we do hope you are able to contribute. Please ensure you film in landscape and not 

portrait and that you have your camera/phone up the right way - the lens should be at the top! 

  

Please email your clips to paprojects@riverside.bromley.sch.uk by Wednesday, 5th July and include your 

child's full name in the subject header.  

  

Thank you in advance for your help and, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us by 

email to paprojects@riverside.bromley.sch.uk or telephone the school office on 01689 870 519. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Chantal Cook     Gareth Smith 

Head of Dance and Movement  Head of Sound and Music 

 

School Business Manager: Mrs Sue Crane, ACIS 

sue.crane@riverside.bromley.sch.uk 


